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113 ASTOR STREET - NEWARK. NEW•JERSEY 07114 - TELEPHONE AREA CODE 201-242-2700

May. 13th 1969 EXECUTIVE OFFICES

...r .............r,), 1, V ý !-I-- ýUG11-
.. or Div of C0.0phance

Mr. D F Harmon
Di-vision of Materials Licensing
U S A-tomic Energy Commission
Washington, DC 20545

Dear Mr. Harmon:

This is to advise you, in accordance with SUI-9ý0L
that our next importation of uranium concentrates
from South Africa will be as follows:

For General Electric Co., approximately
one million pounds, arriving Baltimore
aboard the Mormaccape in the last of May.

With best regards, as before,

Sincer.6y

Lawren e C. Burman, Manager
Nuclear Service Department
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A DIVISION OF ENGELHARD MINERALS & CHE,MICALS CORPORATION
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